
The proposed limiting of boat weight does not appear to be backed by scientific evidence, especially not scientific evidence that is 
created in an unbiased manner. It is disappointing that this proposal was created based on opinion and not scientific fact. I would 
support an unbiased study to evaluate if there is significant (meaning statistically significant, not to be used casually) impact of the 
weight of boats on the river banks. 


